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April 24, 2012

Dear Friend of Woodlin Elementary School: J
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Thank you. Your support of this year's Woodlin Elementary School Silent Auction

helped make our event a success! The Silent Auction raised nearly $6,000 in

needed funds for after-school enrichment programs, scholarships for field trips,

cultural and science assemblies, classroom equipment, tutoring opportunities,

and more, for the nearly 500 Silver Spring children who attend Woodlin.

More than 250 Woodlin families and friends turned out to enjoy the Winter
Festival and see your donation displayed with others in the Silent Auction room.
We also featured your donation in the auction program, on the PTA website, and
in emails to the Woodlin community leading up to and following the event.

In these tough economic times, the Silent Auction proceeds play a critical role in
making a number of enrichment programs available to Woodlin students. Thank
you again for your generous support of the Silent Auction, Montgomery County
Public Schools, and the students of Woodlin.

Sincerely,
Hilary Barker
Drina Henry

Bernadette Sweeney

2012 Silent Auction Co-Chairs



